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COVID-19 UPDATE 4:  
TUESDAY 24 MARCH 2020 

  

A second metropolitan COVID-19 drive-through facility has opened 
today at Hampstead Rehabilitation Centre, in Adelaide’s North East, to 
further increase the testing options for South Australians. 

The drive-through facility is an effective, safe and convenient method to 
enable people with a GP referral to be tested for COVID-19.  

The facility at Hampstead is one of many dedicated COVID-19 facilities 
across metropolitan and regional areas. More information about testing 
centres locations can be found here.  

In other updates: 

 SA Health has developed a Fact Sheet for businesses and 
organisations about what to do if a person at work is being tested or 
has tested positive for COVID-19. It also provides advice for good 
hygiene and cleaning practices and social distancing in the 
workplace. 

 Border control enforcement officially came into effect at 4pm today for 
travellers entering South Australia. Police will be stopping travellers at 
checking points and names and details will be recorded, including 
their South Australian address for the period of self-quarantine. 

Exemptions are available to people entering the state who are 
classified as an ‘essential traveller’. More information is available on 
the South Australian Police website.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

SOUTH AUSTRALIA COVID-19 CASES 

Since 1 February 2020, there have been 170 confirmed cases of 
COVID-19 in South Australia.  

While the majority of cases can be traced to overseas travel, 
interstate travel or confirmed contact of a known case, SA Health is 
investigating the first potential case of community transmission within 
South Australia. 

 

https://www.sahealth.sa.gov.au/wps/wcm/connect/public+content/sa+health+internet/health+topics/health+topics+a+-+z/covid+2019/covid-19+response/covid-19+clinics+and+testing+centres
http://www2.sahealth.ha.sa.gov.au/wps/wcm/connect/3a015958-f3f7-45e8-9a5b-8b6d1040c6f4/COVID-19+Fact+Sheet+-+Advice+for+organisations+and+businesses+-+suspect+and+confirmed+cases.pdf?MOD=AJPERES&CACHEID=ROOTWORKSPACE-3a015958-f3f7-45e8-9a5b-8b6d1040c6f4-n4beS8r
https://www.police.sa.gov.au/sa-police-news-assets/front-page-news/direction-released-for-travel-into-south-australia?fbclid=IwAR0FibXeGkjkx2JYCBJtSi5l0D_5zDrk4_pit9ZevcKZ3TQOmKc3mzmwKCk%20-%20.Xnlyw1X_yUk%20-%20.Xnl-6XobqUk


SA Health is your trusted source for information on COVID-19.  

For more information visit our website and follow us on Facebook or 
Twitter. 

     

  

 

 

www.sahealth.sa.gov.au/COVID2019 
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